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Tuesday 28th March 2023
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES FOR NEXT TERM 
 

We shall be starting our PE after school activities again from Tuesday 25th April. The activities 
start at 3.15pm until 4.15pm. Parents will need to collect students at 4.15pm from reception.  

 

Students will change into their PE kit for after school activities.  

 

Tuesday – Basketball with Mr Russell 

Wednesday – Archery with Miss Barber 

Wednesday – Performing Arts with Miss Crosby 

Thursday – Art with Mr Hawkins 

 

If you are already attending Performing Arts or Art Club you 

are not required to fill in this slip again. – THEREFORE THESE 

CLUBS WILL RECOMMENCE ON WEDNESDAY 19TH APRIL   
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If your child would like to take part in any of the above activities, then please return the 
attached reply slip as soon as possible. 

 

If your child would like to take part in these clubs but you are unable to transport them, then 
please can you indicate on the attached form so we can arrange a member of our staff to drop 
them home after the club. This is for a limited number only and in extreme cases where 
parents are not able to transport. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
C Russell 

 
Callum Russell 
Subject Leader – Physical Education  
callum.russell@thevalley.herts.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 

To: Mr Callum Russell 
 
 

I can confirm that my child …………………………………………….. Year ............ would like to take part in the 
After School Clubs as stated in your letter. Please make it clear which club your child would like to 
attend.  
 
Tuesday – Basketball with Mr Russell   

 
 

Wednesday – Archery with Miss Barber  

 
 
Wednesday – Performing Arts with Miss Crosby 
 
 
Thursday – Art Club with Mr Hawkins 

I confirm that my child will be collected promptly at 4.15pm from reception □ 

I would like my child to attend but I am unable to transport them home from the clubs □ 
Parent/Carer ………………………………………………………………………….. 
Date:……………………………………………………………… 

□ 

□ 

□ 

□ 
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